
In	compliance	with	Governor	Baker’s	Order	during	the	COVID-19	public	health	emergency,	Town	Manager	Jill	Goldsmith	has	halted	all	but	critical
municipal	services.		Town	staff	will	be	monitoring	phone	messages	and	emails	and	will	respond	as	promptly	as	able.			
	
If	this	is	a	COVID-19	related	Emergency,	please	contact	the	Town’s	Emergency	Operations	Center	at	508-945-5191	or	chathameoc@chatham-ma.gov.	

Thank	you.

	
Julie	S.	Smith,	MMC/CMMC
Chatham	Town	Clerk
549	Main	Street
Chatham,	MA	02633
(508)	945-5101
(508)	945-0752	(fax)
	
*The	Commonwealth	of	Massachusetts	Secretary	of	State	has	determ​ined	that	e-mail	is	a	public	record*
	

From Julie	Smith	<jsmith@chatham-ma.gov>
Subject Automatic	reply:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	20:47:02	+0000
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